
$949,000 - 1865 Begbie Road Unit# 7, Kelowna
MLS® #10361700 

$949,000
4 Bedroom, 4.00 Bathroom, 2,882 sqft
Single Family on 1.00 Acres

Hidden Lake Lane, Kelowna, British Columbia

Welcome to Hidden Lake Lane in the heart of
Wilden! This spacious 4 bedroom, 4 bathroom
townhouse is designed with family living and
entertaining in mind. The main floor boasts a
bright and open kitchen with abundant counter
space, cabinetry, newer appliances, and a
large island. Natural light fills the home from
the front deck through to the back patio,
creating a warm and inviting space. A
convenient mudroom/laundry room with sink,
storage, and direct backyard access adds to
the functionality. Upstairs, youâ€™ll find two
generously sized bedrooms, a full bathroom,
and the impressive primary suite featuring a
5-piece ensuite and walk-in closet. The lower
level offers even more space with a media
room, additional bedroom, and full
bathâ€”perfect for teens, guests, or a home
office. This low-maintenance home comes with
many extras including engineered hardwood
floors, upgraded shelving, geothermal
heating/cooling, a double garage, and a
spacious backyard. Surrounded by natural
beauty, yet only minutes to UBCO, the airport,
shopping, and downtown Kelowna, this home
offers the perfect balance of comfort,
convenience, and lifestyle. (id:6289)

Built in 2012

Essential Information

Listing # 10361700

Price $949,000



Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 4.00

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 2,882

Acres 1.00

Year Built 2012

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Strata

Style Other

Community Information

Address 1865 Begbie Road Unit# 7

Subdivision Hidden Lake Lane

City Kelowna

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V1V2X4

Amenities

Features Central island

Parking Spaces 4

Parking Attached Garage

# of Garages 2

Interior

Appliances Refrigerator, Dishwasher, Range - Gas, Washer & Dryer

Heating Geo Thermal Forced air

Cooling Central air conditioning, See Remarks

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

Fireplaces Gas

# of Stories 3

Exterior

Exterior Brick, Stucco

Roof Asphalt shingle

Additional Information

Zoning Unknown

Listing Details



Listing Office RE/MAX Kelowna
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